
Quaker Athletics Booster Club 

2024 – 2025 Participation Guidelines  
 

The Quaker Athletics Booster Club is a group of parent volunteers that work to support the athletes of 
the Orchard Park School District. We are a community full of talented athletes, fierce competitors and 
sports enthusiasts incredibly supported by our district. QABC raises money to help provide 
equipment, training, officials, etc. that is not covered in the athletic budget. Money is raised primarily 
at our concession stands, our annual golf tournament and through membership. 

We are always looking for new members and volunteers. The more people we have, the more we can 
do. We ask that each team has an active parent representative so that this group can continue its 
mission. 

Parent Representative Information: 

1.  Only teams with a parent representative can request funds from QABC. We will allow a 
representative from each level (modified, freshman, JV and varsity). 

2. Each team with a parent representative will receive $200 that is held in an account with QABC. The 
parent representative will determine how that money is utilized for that team (apparel, end of the 
season party, etc.) in conjunction with the coach and request the funds from QABC.  

3.  The $200 must be used within the academic year and will not roll over.  

4.  A parent can represent only 1 team per season (fall, winter, spring). 

5.  Parent representatives are required to attend three mandatory meeting dates throughout the year 
to be eligible for the $200. The three mandatory meeting dates for parent representatives in the 
2024-2025 school year are as follows: Tuesday, September 17th, Tuesday, December 10th, and 
Tuesday, April 8th at 6:30pm. The meetings will be held at the OPHS Commons. 

6. Parent representatives will be asked to help solicit foursomes and/or donations for the annual golf 
tournament.  

Parent representatives (and the sport) should be emailed to Allyson Kirk (allykirk22@gmail.com) no 
later than September 13th.  

Thank you. We look forward to our continued collaboration with our amazing OP coaches, parents, 
and athletes. 

The QABC Board 
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